
Peter Hill


From: Peter Hill


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 3:20 PM


To: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal; alan.risenhoover@noaa.gov; Steve Olson; Dave Whaley


Subject: Friday humor:


Can’t wait to see what he does when a declining fish stock survey graph is displayed in the WH….   Scott, I noticed it wasn’t you


who contradicted the President’s claim about Alabama…


Ok, this kind of stuff can get you in trouble, or fired.  Sorry…but sometimes I just can’t resist temptation.



	Friday humor

